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Discussion at this public forum will be guided by the Library Planning
Committee, which was appointed in February 2013 by the Town Council.
The committee’s report is due to the Council this fall and your input it vital.

e What programs and services should our library offer now and in the future?
How should these programs guide our plans for the building?

e Do you feel strongly about working with the existing building or should we
build new in order to meet the program needs of our community?

e What do you value in our current library, and how should this be retained in

Help us shape our
Thomas Memorial Library
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What is the future of our 11brary?
Rebuild? Renovate? Do Nothing?

The answer depends on YOU!
We need your input!

Join fellow Cape Elizabeth citizens and
The Library Planning Committee
at a round-table discussion on
The Future of the Thomas Memorial Library
T hursday August 29, 2013 from 6:30 to 8:00 PM
at the Cape Elizabeth High School Cafeteria.

Refreshments will be served.



